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To the Neighborhood Planning and Development Committee:

To even consider demolishing a gem like 4526 Warwick should be a crime!  The
materials and craftsmanship that have gone into this house would be hard to come
by today.  If this house is razed will all of the incredible woodwork, brickwork, etc.,
etc. just be sent to the landfill?  To say "What a waste!" would be the
understatement of the century!!!  Preserving our built environment is so important! 
It's part of Kansas City's history.  

 

Diane Capps  
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